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Dear Dalewood Parents, Students and Extended Community, 
 
On the evening of Tuesday, October 17, from 4-7 pm, Dalewood Elementary School is 
partnering with the local Fortino's Supermarket (1579 Main St. West) and Race Car Driver Dave 
Connelly to participate in the Fortino's Fuel for Kids Fundraising Program. 
 
If you're not familiar with the program, it has been running at various Ontario schools since 
2005. It includes a real live race car, a former Nascar and Cascar racing professional as well an 
enormous amount of food provided by Fortino's and other sponsors. Most importantly, it also 
represents a tremendous one-day fundraising opportunity for our school to raise significant 
funds that can be spent on student programs over the course of the year.  

 

The price of a hot dog+snack+drink will be $5. There will be halal and vegetarian options 
available. 100% of money raised through food and raffle sales that evening will go directly to 
supporting our students at Dalewood, helping us purchase new technology and materials for 
our library. 

 

We would like to invite the entire Dalewood community to join us at the Main West Fortino's to 
enjoy this fun evening. We are also looking for a number of volunteers to help out on that 
evening and possibly in the days leading up to it. If you're interested and able to volunteer 
that night, please reach out to us at the school (dalewood@hwdsb.on.ca or 905.528.8631) to 
detail your availability and possible commitment level. 
 

 

With anticipation and appreciation, 
 

 

Dalewood Elementary School Team 
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